
 
 

         
 

Saerbeck, July 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

after consultation with our suppliers and current knowledge, we assume that neither PFAS 
according the universal restriction on per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) of the 
European Union nor lead according the recommendation by the European Chemical Agency 
(ECHA) in 2023 are contained in our products. Should there be any changes in this regard or 
should we receive new information, we will inform you immediately. 

 

With kind regards 

 
Dr. Paul Kipke     Tobias Göbel 
Quality Management    Product Management 
p.kipke@saertex.com                                        t.goebel@saertex.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Note: This regulatory related information is given in good faith but without warranty expressed or implied. 
The Statement is provided without assumption of any liability. It does not release you from the obligation 
to verify, check for updates and test our products as to their suitability for the intended processes and 
uses. 
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